
 

 

 

 

 

June 11, 2018  

 

 

Jason G. Peterson 
Columbus Division of Electricity 
910 Dublin Rd. 
Columbus, OH 43215-1169 
 
Re:  Long Term Support Agreement 

Dear Mr. Peterson: 

We appreciate your request to purchase a Long-Term Support Agreement from ACS.  ACS systems are 

proprietary systems.  Advanced Control Systems maintains the proprietary privileges to our products 

and services and there are no agents or dealers available to you for authorized sales, maintenance or 

support on our behalf.   

ACS warrants that no other items or products are available for purchase that would serve the same 

purpose or function and there is only one price for the product and support line because of exclusive 

distribution and marketing rights. The Long-Term Support Agreement, and all product, and support of 

ACS systems is only offered to you through Advanced Control Systems. 

Thank you again for your request and your interest in and support of ACS, our products and services.  

Best regards, 

Advanced Control Systems, Inc. 

 

Kevin Sullivan, CEO 

 


